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Underwater Hazard alongside Quay at Hondoq ir-Rummien Bay - Gozo 
 
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that there are 
several underwater boulders alongside the quay at Hondoq ir-Rummien Bay, Gozo. 
 
The boulders are in shallow water and hence may cause a hazard to navigation 
therefore mooring alongside the first 15 metres of the quay and 10 metres out (shown 
hatched on attached chart) is not to be used. 
 
Whilst every effort is made to remove these boulders, mariners are to navigate with 
caution, keep a sharp lookout and navigate at very slow speed when in the vicinity. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chart affected: BA 211 
 




